
HISTORIC PRESERVATION BOARD 
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

MONDAY, MAY 6, 2019 - 5:00 P.M. 
FIRST FLOOR COMMISSION CHAMBER 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 

  
Cumulative Attendance 

  
6/2018 through 5/2019 

Board Members Attendance Present Absent 

David Kyner, Chair P 11 0 

George Figler, Vice Chair P 11 0 

Jason Blank P 9 2 

Brenda Flowers P 10 1 

Marilyn Mammano P 10 1 

Donna Mergenhagen P 10 1 

Arthur Marcus   P 10 1 

David Parker P 11 0 

Richard Rosa P 10 1 

Tim Schiavone P 1 0 

Jason Wetherington A 7 3 

 
City Staff 
Shari Wallen, Assistant City Attorney 
Trisha Logan, Urban Planner III 
Suellen Robertson, Administrative Assistant 
Jamie Opperlee Recording Secretary, Prototype Inc. 
 
Communication to the City Commission 
Motion made by Ms. Mergenhagen, seconded by Mr. Figler, to communicate to the City 
Commission that the Fort Lauderdale Federal Courthouse is architecturally significant, to 
recommend the City initiate the historic designation process for this building, and to ask for 
information on any plans that are in place.   
 
In a voice vote, motion passed unanimously. 
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